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At Ballarat a few weeks ago Harvey and Brynn passed 
their test 10 in Track and Search to become Track and 
Search Grand Champions. 
 
Heather and I started practising together half way 
through 2015. Heather had already tracked Harvey. I 
handled Brynn and Pip in their test 1 that year; which 
they passed. Later in the year I suffered from a  
prolapsed disc and was no longer able to handle my dogs. 
Heather offered to track them for me and we started 
training in earnest. We had no idea how far the dogs 
would get. 
 
By the end of 2016, Harvey had achieved his Tracking 
Champion ð this is in the paddocks or bush. Brynn  
finished her Champion Title early the next year. 

Since then we have been doing Track and Search, 
which is suburban tracking in the parks and later on 
the streets. The final test of ten is at night on the 
streets over 1200 metres with a 4 -5 hour time  
delay from the tracklayer going out to the dog 
starting the track. For part of this track, the 
tracklayer is picked up in a car which travels over 
300 metres and around two corners. The tracklayer 
then completes the rest of the track on foot.  
 
It is an enormous accomplishment. We are  
exceedingly proud of our dogs and feel so lucky to 
have had such a wonderful pair to work with. 
 

I am forever grateful to Heather for tracking my 
dogs and allowing them to have fun doing what they 
love.  
 
She has handled them beautifully. I have just laid 
tracks (many!), provided coffee, fruit jellies, lunches 
and usually the car to go to trials with. 
 
 It has been hard work but heaps of fun and weõve 
made lots of new friends along the way.  
 

Harvey has a very special claim to fame, for not only 
is he a Track and Search Grand Champion but he is 
also a Conformation (Show) Grand Champion. This 
means he has a Dual Grand Champion award. It is an 
extremely impressive achievement which not very 
many dogs manage to attain. 
 
 Brynn also deserves a special mention due to the fact 
that she passed all 18 tests without failing any. Not 
the first, nor will she be the last dog to do so but it is 
still an outstanding record 

Heather 
and Harvey 

Heather 
and Brynn 



PLEASE NOTE  

IF THE CAR PARK IS 

FULL, PLEASE DO NOT 

PARK IN THE STREET,  

AS IT IS ILLEGAL TO DO 

SO !!!!  

IF THE FOOTBALL IS NOT 

ON, THEN PLEASE PARK 

ON THE HILL  
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Berwick Obedience Dog Club, 
P.O. Box 23,                    

Narre Warren North 3804 
Phone 9796-9496 

 

enquiries@berwickodc.asn.au 

McKenzie Lane,                
Narre Warren North. 
Victoria 3804 

Melways Map 108 Ref E8 
 

Check the Website for new  
members sign up dates. Sign up 
begins 12.30pm. Please bring along 
your dogõs current vaccination 
certificate, lead, collar and tasty 

treats. 

NO TRAINING ON THESE  

 WEEKENDS   

2019.  

Labour Day Weekend - Sat 10th March  
Easter Weekend - Sat 20th April 
Queens Birthday Weekend - Sat 8th June  
AFL Grand Final Day ð Sat 28th Sept   
Melbourne Cup Weekend - Sat 2nd Nov  
Last Training Day 2018ñSaturday 14th 
December 2018 
 
 ** PLEASE ALWAYS CHECK THE  
NEWSLETTER, NOTICE BOARDS &  
WEBSITE FOR FURTHER  
INFORMATION *** Also notifications 
will be posted on the club  
Facebook page. 
 
  
***"CHRISTMAS / NEW YEARó BREAK 
2018/2019 CLUB CLOSEDñAfter the Christmas 
Break Up on 14th December 2019.  Club will  
RE-OPEN SATURDAY 1st February 2020.  
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NEWSLETTERñDATES 
 

FebruaryñMarch,  
April-May 
June-July 

AugustñSeptember 
October-December 

 

For all your puppy needs, 
visit the clubõs great shop 
& speak with staff about 
the items we have on sale 

- open 12.30 pm to 
3.15pm 

 

 
Want to contribute to 
the newsletter ð  
E Mail to 

newsletter@berwickodc.asn.au 

 
 

For more info 
see full page 
advertisement 
in newsletter 

With hot days 
approaching  
please keep 
this NUMBER 
IN MIND 
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BRYNN AND HARVEY WITH THEIR AWARDS  

The club has purchased (using funds from the  
chocolate drive) a hydro-bath to give your dogs a quick 
rinse of the little bit of mud that they might collect 
while training.  Come the warmer months we will be able 
offer its use to you to use for a full wash.   
 
Some dogs are not used to being in a hydro-bath and 
need to be ôtrainedõ before they feel happy about  
staying in it. If you have one of these dogs please try 
to come outside of the rush at the end of each session, 
so we can spend more time with you and your dog. 


